
September 9, 2021  
  
Oregon Redistricting Preference  
Oregon Legislature  
Salem, Oregon  
  
To the Representatives of the People of Oregon:  
  
My name is Ken Marshall of North Albany.  My wife and I moved our family here in 
2005 to raise our children in this beautiful state.  We are registered voters and 
participate in every election.  
 
Over the years, we have been dismayed to see the political climate we left in 
California appear here in Oregon.  The one-party rule of our legislative bodies, even 
Congress, is not healthy nor appreciated.  We feel that our votes are cancelled by the 
aligning of the different legislative districts to reflect Portland values.   
  
After reviewing the redistricting plans we believe that Plan B is the best option to 
have fair representation in the Congressional, Oregon Senate and Oregon House 
districts.  This Plan aligns most Oregonians with fellow citizens of the same 
geographic and demographic communities.   
 

Best,  

 

Ken Marshall, Principal Broker 
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